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Your thoughts, our actions

We want to hear from you. Please tell us about your experience working with 
us by taking our annual Physician Satisfaction Survey. 
 

The Physician Satisfaction Survey helps us identify opportunities to enhance 
our services and meet your practice’s needs. 
 

We’ll send the survey by mail and email in November to a random sampling of 
physicians. It will take about 5–8 minutes to complete. 
 

If you receive the survey, please complete it at your earliest convenience. 
 

We appreciate your time and the care you provide to our members. If 
you have questions, please contact your provider advocate or Network 
Management contact.
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